
 

 

 

St Michael’s 

Dunlo Street, 

Ballinasloe. 

Co Galway. 

Tel No: (0909643916 

Email: stmichaelsballinasloe@clonfertdiocese.ie   17th May 2021. 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We regret to inform you that our planned Confirmation Ceremonies for this coming 

weekend are now further postponed. Further guidance from the Minister of Health has 

been received. 

 

This is outside of our control. We are sorry for the inconvenience caused. When it is safe 

to re-schedule, we will be in contact with you again. 

 

Kind regards, 

Fr. John Garvey. 

Fr. Colm Allman. 

Fr. Bernie Costello.  
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